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 PJ White OBJ2016/1564/P 01/05/2016  14:10:48 This application is called 'Non-material amendments'  which it clearly is not.  Applicants should not be 

allowed to designate substantial changes to a consent in a highly sensitive historic site  in this way in 

order to mislead the public.

In addition it is inadequate.  The one drawing shows units B04 and B05 but not units 1.1 and 1.11.  

Where are these and on which floor?

in addition units G04, GO1 and GO2 are on the plan but where are units 108, 208 and 304 and on 

which floor?.  it is no use putting in a substantial change to existing consents without detailed drawings.

So tell the applicant to go back to the drawing board, re-submit a full and proper application and give it 

a correct name.
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